
Due to the 14 November 2016 
earthquake, this is the route 
Kiwi Experience will take until 
further notice.

The only change is a temporary 
route change Christchurch – 
Nelson instead of Christchurch 
– Kaikoura. Other areas of our 
route are not impacted.

Visit kiwiexperience.com 
for updates.


